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21st April 2021 

Dear parents/carers 
 
Homework: Reception 
 
Perry Hall believes that homework is an important part of the learning process for our children. We 
look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you and thank you in advance for your 
involvement in supporting your child with their homework activities.  
 
The grid below provides you with an overview of the homework opportunities that are available to 
your child and how you will be able to access them:   
 

Homework 
(Reception) 

What is required? Where will I find this? Do I need a 
log in? 

Reading: 
school 

reading books 
(weekly) 

Reading books will be sent home each 
Thursday and will need to be returned 
into school the following Monday.   

Sent home each 
Thursday. 
Returned to school the 
following Monday.  

No. 

High 
Frequency 

Words 

High frequency words will be sent out 
to learn weekly with the Reading books 
each Thursday and checked each 
Monday.  

Sent home each 
Thursday. 
Returned to school the 
following Monday. 

No 

Topic Grid 
(termly) 

A range of engaging tasks, related to 
your child’s termly topic and covering 
all curriculum areas, will be set each 
term. Children are to work through 
these tasks and send evidence of their 
completed outcomes to their year 
group email address.   

Microsoft Teams 
www.office.com 

Yes- see your 
child’s 
personalised 
bookmark. 

 

Any families who do not have access to the internet in order to access the online Teams homework, 
please speak with your child’s teachers as soon as possible so that alternative arrangements can be 
made.  
 

If you have any concerns about the homework your child is receiving, or you are unsure about how 
best you can support your child’s learning, the first point of contact should always be with your year 
group staff via phone or through the year group email address.  
 

Thank you, once again, for your ongoing support in helping us to ensure that your child reaches their 
full potential.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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